
Cochran Road Corridor Study  
Draft Alternatives Meeting 

Monday, February 10, 2025 
7:00 PM  

In-Person at Town Center Meeting Room 
Virtual Via Zoom 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88903432017?pwd=5M51APvI6aisJoTlAgAipBnH0EuAi3.1 
Join by Phone: +1 929 205 6099 Meeting ID: 889 0343 2017 Passcode: 790489 

The Chittenden County Regional Planning Commission (CCRPC), in partnership with the Town of Richmond, invites you 
to attend the Draft Alternatives Meeting of the Cochran Road Corridor Study (Study). The purpose of the Study is to 
develop and identify a recommended alternative for Cochran Road that improves safety, comfort, and mobility for non-
motorized users along the corridor and to expand access to recreational sites based on public feedback. The Study will 
identify potential infrastructure treatments at the Village ends in Richmond and Jonesville and multimodal strategies 
and improvements along the Cochran Road corridor. The goal of this meeting is to gather public input on an array of 
potential treatments and strategies to help inform the Study Team’s recommendation of a preferred solution for further 
refinement.  

The Draft Alternatives Meeting will include a presentation that reviews the Purpose and Need of the Study and outlines 
potential alternatives and high-level anticipated costs followed by a community discussion. The public is encouraged to 
attend and participate in this meeting. We invite you to share your concerns, opinions, and ideas to inform the selection 
and development of a preferred alternative for the Village ends and Cochran Road corridor that meets the community’s 
needs.  

In accordance with provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) of 1990, as amended, the CCRPC will ensure 

public meetings are accessible to all people. Requests for free interpretive or translation services, assistive devices, or 

other requested reasonable accommodations, should be made to Emma Vaughn, CCRPC Title VI & ADA Coordinator, at 

802-861-0114 or evaughn@ccrpcvt.org, at least 5 business days prior to the meeting for which services are requested. 

Can’t make it to the meeting, but still want to contribute? We want to hear from you! Please reach out to Jason 
Charest, CCRPC Senior Transportation Planning Engineer, at jcharest@ccrpcvt.org or 802-861-0127 or Keith Oborne, 
Town of Richmond Director of Planning and Zoning, at koborne@richmondvt.gov or 802-336-2289. 
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